
 

 

Council Update – June 15, 2020 

Community Affairs Department – Patty Storts, Director 

 

Amanda Robinson made bat houses for the City of Groveport for her Girl Scout Gold Project.  

She held a bat program on November 2 that was free for all ages to attend. This program offered 

a presentation, question/answer session and a fun craft.  

The Girl Scout Gold Award is the most prestigious award that Girl Scout Seniors and Ambassadors 

can earn. Fulfilling the requirements for the Gold Award starts with completing two Senior or 

Ambassador Journeys or having earned the Silver Award and completing one Senior or 

Ambassador Journey. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

 

Broadway shows are closed in New York City until September, but not in Groveport!  A Broadway 

Musical Presentation is coming to you soon - brought to you by members of the Groveport 

Madison Area Community Choir.  Being unable to gather in a group made it difficult, but these 

folks recorded themselves at home and with the help of their technical guru, Paden Frank, have 

managed to put together a fun virtual show for you!  Stay tuned for more information on when you 

can expect to see this wonderful performance! 

This will be on YouTube for everyone to see. Help us spread the word.   

A BIG THANK YOU to Teri Christianson and the Groveport Madison Area Community Choir to 

help Town Hall put this together.   
 


